
Hof van Saksen – FAQ Saltato  

 

Frequently Asked Questions  
 

FAQ – Hof van Saksen Water World 
 
1. What is so special about the new slide? 
The Saltato is the longest tube slide in the world.  

2. When can guests enjoy the slide? 
The new waterslide will be ready for action on June 29th 2019. 
 
3. Will the waterslides also be available to day guests? 
Like all other facilities at Hof van Saksen, the waterslides and pool are available to guests 
staying at the resort. Would you like to use the pool as a day guests? Contact us beforehand 
at +31(0)592 24 59 59 to inquire about availability.  
 
4. What is the age limit for the waterslide? 
The new waterslide is suitable for children with a height of at least 120 cm and under the 
supervision of an adult. Smaller children may not use the slide. 
 
5. Will there be extra supervision for the waterslides? 
Yes, the waterslides will be supervised.  
 
6. Where can I find more information on the waterslides? 
At www.hofvansaksen.com/waterworld,  www.facebook.com/hofvansaksen, Twitter 
@hofvansaksen and Instagram https://www.instagram.com/hofvansaksen/.  
 
7. Will there be an extra fee for the pool or waterslides? 
No, an extra fee will not be charged for the swimming pool and waterslides, which are 
available to resort guests free of charge.  
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